

Blessed Sacrament Catholic Primary School

Cedar Road, Aintree, Liverpool, L9 9AF T: 0151 525 9600 F: 0151 525 2998

E: admin@bsprimary.com

Headteacher: Mr C. Davey

11th December 2017

Dear Parent/Carer,

Christmas parties for Year 5 and 6 will be on **Tuesday 19th December.** The children can come to school dressed in their party clothes. Please note that school will not accept responsibility for any damage to children's clothing on this day.

Could you please bring in the following ticked item, enough for 6 children?

Drinks	
Sweets	
Cakes	
Sausage rolls	
Paper plates	
Crisps	
Thank you for your continued support	
S.Jones	





Phase 2 Leader







